Dumini Rathnamali

From:

SANDEEP CHAUDHARY <edu.colombo@mea.gov.in>

Sent:

23 June 2025 12:40

To:

itec colombo; Dumini Rathnamali

Subject:

Fwd: Regarding cancellation of the course - SPECIALISED PROGRAMME ON

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE

With Best Regards,

Sandeep Chaudhary First Secretary (Education) High Commission of India 36-38 Colombo-Galle Main Road Colombo 03 M.No. +94 077 223 4180

From: donotreply@itecgoi.in

To: "SANDEEP CHAUDHARY" <edu.colombo@mea.gov.in>

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 11:46:17 AM

Subject: Regarding cancellation of the course - SPECIALISED PROGRAMME ON ARTIFICIAL

INTELLIGENCE

Dear Sir/Madam,

The training course SPECIALISED PROGRAMME ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE to be conducted at CENTRE FOR DEVELOPMENT OF ADVANCED COMPUTING NOIDA from 09-07-2025 to 22-07-2025 has been discontinued with immediate effect. You may like to re-apply for other courses.

Regards Team ITEC